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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on December 19, 2013, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Jesse Cantrall , an English and photography teacher at Central Hardin High School, was selected as a Claes Nobel Educator of Distinction by The National Society of High School Scholars (NSHSS). Student members of NSHSS have the opportunity to nominate the educator who made the most significant contribution to their academic career. The Claes Nobel Educator of Distinction award recognizes role models who have made a lasting difference in their classroom by encouraging students to strive for excellence.

Angela Cannon, an English teacher at North Hardin High School, was selected as a Claes Nobel Educator of Distinction by The National Society of High School Scholars (NSHSS). Student members of NSHSS have the opportunity to nominate the educator who made the most significant contribution to their academic career. The Claes Nobel Educator of Distinction award recognizes role models who have made a lasting difference in their classroom by encouraging students to strive for excellence.
Leslie Lewis, a Family and Consumer Sciences teacher at Central Hardin High School, has received the National Family and Consumer Science Pride Award.  She also won the state Pride Award this past summer.  The Pride Award recognizes a Family and Consumer Science teacher who has outstanding marketing endeavors and promotional ideas for the continued development and enhancement of Family and Consumer Science education.  She also earned a trip to Las Vegas to receive her award at the National Family & Consumer Science teachers’ conference.  


Leslie Preston Meredith, a seventh grade Science and Social Studies teacher at West Hardin Middle School, recently earned the 2013 Kentucky Farm Bureau Excellence in Ag Literacy Award.  KFB’s Excellence in Ag Literacy Award recognizes and rewards teachers who excel in their efforts to incorporate agricultural concepts throughout their core curriculum. Nominations were made for a variety of pre-kindergarten through 12th grade teachers who use their classrooms to help students comprehend the value of agriculture as it impacts their personal well-being economically, environmentally and socially.
Laureen Laumeyer, a fifth grade teacher at Woodland Elementary School, was elected to the executive board of the Kentucky Historical Society. 
The United Way of Central Kentucky and its Project United Partners -- Dow Corning Corporation, First Federal Savings Bank, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union, Hardin Memorial Hospital, Swope Family of Dealerships, HealthSouth, Atria Senior Living and AGC Automotive -- for its work at North Park Elementary School.  Each year, the United Way of Central Kentucky finds an endeavor for that will create a community-wide volunteerism effort.  This year UWCK chose North Park because of the impact the school is making on its preschool and kindergarten students.  The volunteering companies mentioned improved took on specific assignments throughout the school that improved the look and effectiveness of many instructional areas.  
The Board extends its congratulations to these individuals for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
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